
KEEP IT PUBLIC!
Albertans value public health 
care, so why is Alberta Health 
Services continuing to move 
towards private delivery?

Despite talk of an “Alberta 
Advantage”, Albertans pay higher 
out of pocket costs for health 
care than other Canadians. Any 
“savings” realized by privatization 
schemes ultimately come out of 
your pocket. Recent bankruptcies 
at private facilities around the 
province show that private sector 
management is not the answer to 
health care improvements.

Time and again, Albertans have 
spoken up when faced with 
privatization threats under Bill 11, 
the Third Way and more. When 
will the Alberta Government get the 
message that we do not want an 
American-style health care system?

Hospital workers, patients and 
concerned citizens are united in 
saying NO to privatization.www.aupe.org
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WHAT CAN YOU DO?
SPEAK UP!
Write letters to the newspaper supporting public 
health care. We need to make sure the public 
continues to hear the message.

Write to your MLA, or meet with them in person and 
let them know you want a strong publicly funded 
and delivered health care system. To find your MLA 
call 310-0000 or visit www.assembly.ab.ca .

www.yourworkingpeople.ca


